
 

 

Gordon Marsden MP 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 

9 November 2017 

Dear Gordon, 

Re: Parliamentary Question 109924 on the number of apprentices employed by the 

Institute for Apprenticeships 

The Department for Education has requested that I respond to you directly on behalf of the 

Institute for Apprenticeships regarding your Parliamentary Question 109924 in which you 

enquire about the number of apprentices employed by the Institute for Apprenticeships. 

I am pleased to confirm that in this financial year one member of staff has completed their 

apprenticeship and another two members of staff are currently completing their level 3 

digital marketing apprenticeships. A further three apprentices are in the process of being 

appointed. 

I hope you find this information helpful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Peter Lauener 

Chief Executive Officer 

Institute for Apprenticeships 


